
From: John Peppers
To: Pemberton, Layne; "Lorraine Murtha"; Amanda Gallagher
Subject: notification
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 10:51:27 AM

Layne, I just wanted to give you a heads up that we had a check valve fail in the lift
station that feeds the daf units at our north treatment plant.  This caused a flooding
condition in the lift station that required us to pump the water out of the lift station
and onto the ground within the confines of company property.  The volume was
approximately 1500 gallons.  The discharge was monitored by company personnel
and none of it reached waters of the state.  It should be noted that the water was
not from the influent but was after the final pond and was just prior to solids
removal and posed no health or environment risk.  The official notification will be on
the April 2018 DMR.   

-- 
John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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